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Comments: I feel as though this will make climbing less safe and less accessible. As someone that uses public

land in a variety of ways, I have never been bothered by fixed anchors or climbers in a Wilderness area. It does

not hinder a Wilderness experience in any way, and I do not feel as though providing safer access for one group

should have any effect on another group's experience. Please consider continuing to allow the placement and

replacement of fixed anchors for sport and top rope climbing so that our public land can continue to be enjoyed

safely by all recreationists for generations to come. Thank you! -Sarah McLear


